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Dear all, 

 

This week we have all certainly enjoyed the glorious sunshine, it always makes me smile when the children are putting 

on suncream before lunch and tell me the classroom smells like a holiday! We have continued our learning on the 

story ‘Clem and Crab’ this week with a focus on character descriptions. The children all created a series of brilliant 

sentences to describe the crab. I was very impressed with some of the fantastic detail the children included in 

their descriptions including the crabs ‘pointy pincers’! On Wednesday we had a very busy and exciting afternoon. 

We started by heading outside on a minibeast hunt, the children enjoyed exploring the school grounds looking for 

different bugs and insects. We identified different habitats and worked as a team to search for them. The children 

then created a tally to record how many minibeasts they found around school. After this, we headed inside and 

quickly got into our P.E kits ready for an exciting dance workshop with Mrs Newbury. The children had so much fun 

completing an under the sea dance warm-up and then learning a dance to Mamma Mia! Please see Tapestry for a 

video of the amazing dancing. A huge thank you to Mrs Newbury for providing the children with a fun and exciting 

workshop. 

 

In phonics this week we have been consolidating our Level 4 learning with a focus on tricky words. The children have 

enjoyed playing a range of games to support their confidence when recognising these new words, a favourite within 

the class was ‘I spy the tricky word’!. In maths we have continued to explore shapes and shape arrangements. The 

children have been composing shapes, decomposing shapes and creating pictures using 2D shapes. 

 

Break the Rules Day: Tomorrow for 50p per rule the children are invited to break some school rules (see the PTA 

poster for further details). We will still be going to Forest School in the afternoon, please keep this in mind when 

choosing an outfit for tomorrow.  

 

Pet Day: Please refer to last week’s class letter for further information about Pet Day. Please do let me know if 

you are thinking of bringing a pet for the children to meet. 

 

Monty: Our wonderful class teddy has now made his way around all the children twice so will now have a well 

deserved rest for the remainder of the term. 

 

If there are any questions at all, please come and see us.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bown 

 


